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1. What was the spending per financial year on services for the deaf 
and blind – such as British Sign Language (BSL) and Braille – for 

your organisation in each of the following financial years:  
  

2015/2016  £18,839 
2016/2017  £13,852 

2017/2018    £  8,673 
2018/2019    £  5,942 

2019/2020    £  9,342 
 

2. What was the spending on Welsh interpreting (whether in-house or 
external) in each of the following financial years: 

 Please note the following figures include both translation and face to face to 
interpretation services as the Health Board is unable to break the figures 

down further. 

  
2015/2016   £  6,287 

2016/2017   £  7,306 
2017/2018   £  8,059 

2018/2019  £  4,979 
 2019/2020   £  4,868 

 


